
 
Effective June 1, 2024, you will notice a change on your medical bills. The billing entity will now 
appear as Gastroenterology Associates. This change is simply an administrative update, and we 
want to reassure you that Colon Stomach Liver Center (CSLC) remains the same trusted practice 
you've come to know. 

Everything about your care remains the same, including:  

• Location: Our office address remains unchanged.  
• Providers: You will continue to receive care from the same dedicated team of providers.  
• Payment Options: We still accept the same payment methods and there is no change to 

the insurance plans we accept. Bill from GAPC 
• Our Name: We continue to be known as the Colon Stomach Liver Center (CSLC).  
• Quality of Care: Our commitment to excellence in gastroenterology care remains our top 

priority. 
 

We remain steadfast in our commitment to providing exceptional care to the Loudoun County 
community. Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare needs. We look forward to continuing to 
serve you with the highest standards of gastroenterology care. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  

 


